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The NSS Unit of RMDEC along with The Cancer Institute (WIA) organized a three-day Cancer
Awareness program on our campus from 4th February 2023 to 7th February 2023. The objective of this
program is to create awareness about cancer and its causes among the youth, who are the future of our
society.

The program created overwhelming response among the students and the faculty. 1500 students
and nearly 180 faculty members benefitted from this program. The program was well-planned and
organized and there was a high level of interest among the campus community to learn about cancer and
its effects.

Cancer is a complex disease, and it's important to educate people about its causes, symptoms, and
treatment options to remove the stigma and the fear about the disease. The awareness camp would have
provided valuable information to the participants about the importance of early detection and prevention
of cancer.

Such sustainable practices are critical to the overall development of youth. By raising awareness
about cancer, the initiative has taken an important step toward creating a healthier and more informed
society. We hope that such initiatives continue to take place in the future to create greater awareness
about various health issues among the youth.

From February 4th to February
7th, 2023, a three-day Cancer Awareness
program was held on our campus, which
was organized by the NSS Unit of
RMDEC and The Cancer Institute
(WIA).



It's even more impressive that the program benefitted around 1500 students and nearly 180 faculty
members.

As part of the exhibition, the Honorable Research
Dean Dr.K.K. Thyagharajan visited the cancer
awareness bus, which was a part of the three-day
Cancer Awareness program organized by the NSS Unit
of RMDEC and The Cancer Institute (WIA) on our
campus from February 4th to February 7th, 2023.



During the three-day Cancer Awareness
Program organized by the NSS Unit of RMDEC and
The Cancer Institute (WIA) on our campus from
February 4th to February 7th, 2023, the cancer bus was
part of an exhibition visited by the Honorable Principal
Dr. N. Anbuchezhian.
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